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Dear FSAWWA Member: 

2014 marks the16-year anniversary since April was fi rst 
established as Water Conservation Month in Florida. 
During this time, we have made great strides towards 
understanding the impacts of water efficiency and 
water conservation programs. To recognize these 
efforts , the FSAWWA and Florida's Water Management 
Districts are once again asking local governments, 
water utilities and other organizations to adopt a 
resolution or proclamation declaring April as Water 
Conservation Month and then report this back to the 
FSAWWA. 

It is important that you add your Water Conservation Month Proclamation to the Statewide List 
NOW In April this list will be presented to the State Governor and Cabinet in support of Florida's 
resolution declaring "April as Water Conservation Month". This is an excellent opportunity to have 
your efforts in water conservation recognized! 

By adopting Water Conservation Month and adding your proclamation to the Statewide List, you 
are letting Florida's elected officials know just how important water efficiency and water 
conservation practices are to local governments, water utilities and other organizations in Florida. 

To add your proclamation to the Statewide List of entities proclaiming Water Conservation 
Month this year, please email your adoption date to Jenny at fsawwajenny@gmail.com . Sample 
proclamations are available on the FSAWWA Water Use Efficiency Division (WUED) webpage to 
assist in your adoption efforts . 

Your continued support of water conservation and water use efficiency in Florida through 
participation in this 16th annual event is appreciated ! 

Continue to check our 
website for more details -

click here 




